
My parents married at Westminster, and I was Baptized into the church as 
a baby. My husband, Ty went through the New Members class a few years 
ago and laughs every time Donovan makes a dig at Baptists, his former 
denomination. 

Since returning to Nashville in 2018, I have been a part of the Young Adult’s 
group, partnered with people through the Congregational Care program, and 
served on the Property Committee. I have always been involved at church, but 
even so, I never imagined I would be put forth as an Elder. I am honored by the 
opportunity and look forward to serving the congregation in this capacity. 

As of 2022, Ty and I will be parents. My dogs are not ready to share my 
attention with babies. All the same, I cannot wait to see how they interact with 
the newest additions to our family. I work with Westminster Home Connection 
but will reduce my hours to part-time for the first few years of motherhood. 
My hobbies include painting, drawing, running, and supporting Vanderbilt 
basketball through thick and thin. 


